
As the churches re-open for private prayer, we are following the guidance from the 
Government and the Church of England to ensure people’s safety. 

You will be welcomed at the main door and inside the church by supervisors, who will be 
able to assist you. 

The church is laid out to ensure sufficient physical distance between people; you will be 
asked to use hand saniƟser on arrival and on leaving; and if you want to use a bible or 
prayer book you’re asked to bring your own with you. 

There are no toilet faciliƟes available.

St AugusƟne's front porch is open for donaƟons to the Foodbank 
on Saturday and Sunday aŌernoons and Monday mornings (pick 
up of donaƟons is at 11.30 am on Mondays). At other Ɵmes, there
is a drop off box outside Ascension Rectory (95 Richmond Road, 
next to the church). Current list of most need items can be found 

here; hƩps://cambridgecity.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food/

St Giles' is open for private prayer 12:00-13:00 daily except Sundays.

St Luke’s – arrangements will be announced very soon


